
Victoria County Groundwater Conservation District 
Meeting Notice 

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Government 
Code and Section 36.064 of the Texas Water Code that the Victoria County Groundwater 
Conservation District Board of Directors will hold a meeting on Monday, November 18, 2024, at 
10:00 AM at the Victoria County Courthouse, 115 N. Bridge St., Room 241, Second Floor, Victoria, 
Texas.   
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The Board of Directors will attend the meeting of the Commissioners’ Court of Victoria 
County and participate in the court’s recognition of the service of Mr. Jerry Hroch, Vice 
President, representing Precinct 1, Mr. Thurman Clements, Jr., Director, representing 
Precinct 2, Mrs. Barbara Dietzel, Secretary, representing Precinct 3, Mr. Mark Meek, 
President, representing Precinct 4, and Mr. Kenneth Eller, Director, representing the 
Victoria County At-Large, to Victoria County as directors of the Victoria County 
Groundwater Conservation District since September 2005. 

 
In accordance with Title III of the Americans with Disabilities Act, we invite all attendees to advise 
us of any special accommodations needed due to disability. Please submit your request for 
special accommodation as far as possible in advance of event you wish to attend. 

 


